
19th Annual Faith Lutheran 
Holiday Craft Fair 
 

 
 
Dear Crafter, 
You are invited to participate in the 19th Annual Holiday Craft Fair at Faith Lutheran 
Church on Saturday, November 1, 2025 from 9 am to 3 pm. We are very excited to welcome 
our crafters and shoppers again this year! We hope to again have over 50 crafters and a 
steady flow of traffic that keeps the building filled all day long.  

• One of the many positive comments we received over the years is about our food 
and beverage service. Freshly baked cinnamon rolls for breakfast and a lunch menu 
will be offered as always. We will have roaming “helpers” to watch your booth while 
you take a necessary break, to bring you lunch, or get you a hot or cold beverage.  

• We will advertise extensively in the north metro area through newspaper ads, on                           
our website, in our newsletter, on Facebook, through other churches, and with 
ample signage.  

• We attract people from the Twin Cities, as a nice drive to Forest Lake, less than 30 
miles north, is a draw. Local people will be sure to attend as our fair is one of only a 
few in the Forest Lake area and I am confident that those who attended last year will 
return.  

• The rent for a space this year is between $50 and $100 depending on space size and 
location. We continue to have one of the least expensive vendor fees around. I have 
enclosed a drawing of the layout with the spaces numbered. Please note that some 
of the space sizes have been changed and we have added additional spaces to 
accommodate more crafters.  If you are interested in being a part of this spectacular 
fair, please register as soon as possible to reserve your preferred space. The earlier 
you register, the more likely you will get your preferred space.  

• In order to guarantee your participation, you must complete the enclosed 
registration form and return it with payment in full for the space you want. 

 
 You will need to reserve a table ahead of time if you want to use one of ours. 
There is an area on the registration form where you will be able to do this. Tables will not 
be available from the church if not reserved ahead of time. 
 

You will be able to set up on Friday, October 31st, from 11:30 am until 5:30 pm; 
and the day of the sale beginning no earlier than 6:30 am. Please respect these times. 
Contact the craft fair coordinator at 651-464-3323 if you have any questions.  

 
Your cashed check or online payment receipt will be your confirmation. We 

will send out a follow-up email with final details (or letter if you don’t have email) with any 
additional information no later than October 26th. Booth assignments will be posted at all 
unloading entrances at the church.  
 

Faith’s Holiday Craft Fair is consistently a popular and well-attended event in our 
community, and I look forward to your response and registration. 

 
Warmly, Deanna Ramberg and Cathy Nelson 
deannar@faithfl.org 
651.464.3323 
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